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Majority Leader Jennifer Williamson Issues Statement on  

Janus v. AFSCME Supreme Court Decision 
 

SALEM – Oregon House Majority Leader Jennifer Williamson (D-Portland) issued the 

following statement in response to the Supreme Court’s decision on Janus v. AFSCME. 

 

“As the daughter of two union members, today’s decision by the Supreme Court overturning 

decades of settled case law is disappointing. For generations, labor unions have fought for fair 

labor policy and the rights of workers. They ended child labor, fought for the minimum wage, 

and a fair work week.  

 

“Regardless of this decision today, I know labor unions will remain strong and committed to 

advancing what is right for working Americans. I will continue to stand with my brothers and 

sisters in labor in the fight for a more fair and equal society where everyone has the opportunity 

to achieve their American dream.”  
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